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Statement re Don Sterling

I have known Don Sterling for a number of years. I believe that the

Los Angeles City Council should immediately pass a motion

condemning his racist remarks. They are an affront to everyone who

lives in Los Angeles and to everyone in our nation. Mr. Sterling needs to

acknowledge what he has said and apologize in a more meaningful way

for his remarks. Also, I hope that the NBA will force Mr. Sterling to sell

his team. He is not fit to own the L.A. Clippers or any franchise.
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